
System Name:  Southwest Central 
Case # 21-M-289 
Date Filed: 7/7/21 
 

Department Review of Modification 
(Short form Modification) 

 

Requirement Information Included Staff Comment 

Narrative Yes ☒  No ☐ 

The purpose of this modification is to relocate the physical facility of 
the PSAP from the City of Palos Heights to the City of Palos Hills.  The 
current approved plan for handling wireline, wireless, text 9-1-1 calls 
and dispatching functions will remain unchanged.  The new facility will 
have 13 new dispatch consoles equipped with the latest Moducom 
CPE capable of receiving ANI/ALI with x, y, and z coordinates and 
approved State GIS data for mapping utilized through the new Central 
Square CAD.  The PSAP will continue to provide logging recorders, 
backup UPS and generator power supplies and security for the PSAP.  
AT&T will also continue to be the 9-1-1 System provider. 

Revised Agreements               Yes ☐  No ☒ 
No changes. 

Revised Network Diagram Yes ☒  No ☐ 

Revised diagram provided.  The one-time cost for installation for the 
network is estimated to be $9,340 and the annual recurring cost will 
remain unchanged at approximately $75,192. 

 

 

Conclusions:   

Southwest Central has filed a short form modification requesting to move the PSAP to a new location.  This new location meets all the 

requirements of 83 Ill. Adm. Code Part 1325 for a PSAP.  Additionally, the modification meets all the requirements under 83 Ill. Adm. Code Part 

1325 as well.   

 

Reviewed by:  Marci Elliott 

Date:  7/14/21 


